memorandum

to:

professor kney

from:

group 3

date:

April 2, 2002

subject:
meeting minutes from group meeting on march 22, 2002

1. Announcements/updates from Professor Kney:

· Week after spring break (Friday April 12th) Doug and Paul will be attending the meeting. Structures should have one profile of the building complete.

· After talking with Doug Professor Kney felt we should reconsider the idea of an online detention basin

2. Suggestions made by Professor Ruggles about the current drainage plans:

· Use swale to collect runoff from tennis court area, rather then using underground piping for reasons of cost efficiency.
· Slope parking lot with grading rather then using underground pipes will also help reduce costs. Make sure lowest parking lot elevation is lower then finished floor elevation.
· Use of openings in curb to direct storm runoff.  


3.
Comments regarding emergency spillway for regional detention basin:

· Constructed embankment will need either grass or crushed rock on downstream side, to control flow passing over the embankment directed to a channel.

· Soil samples are needed at the embankment area in order to test for permeability.
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